
From: Larry Ward <larryw0320@msn.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/5/2012 10:29:25 AM
Subject: RE: security breach

Thanks Katherine,

I will try later today, but it might be tomorrow. 

Larry Ward

From: KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
To: larryw0320@msn.com
Date: Mon, 5 Nov 2012 10:22:46 -0500
Subject: security breach

Larry,
I received your contact information from Senator Davis.
Please call me at your earliest convenience. I would like to answer all of your questions or concerns 
regarding the security breach. I left a voicemail for this morning.
I look forward to your call.
Thank you,
Katherine
803-767-7583

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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